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Thank you for all your support and prayers. We can’t do this without YOU!

All gifts are tax-deductible and should be made payable to:    

Open Door Haiti - Stout Family  PO BOX 950458 Lake Mary, FL  32795

407-399-8406

Dearest Friends,

How grateful we are for you!   Thank you for your faithful support and 
prayers for our family and your partnership as we fulfill the 
Great Commission in Haiti.  Your encouragement and support has allowed us 
to faithfully serve Christ and His church both in Haiti and here in the states 
as we build God's kingdom.

Over the past three years our work and ministry at Open Door has 
experienced God's abundant blessing in the church and the surrounding 
community of Bois de Lance. God has also blessed our family with the financial 
support we needed to continue in this work, and we are continually humbled 
by His faithfulness to provide for our needs.  This year, we have seen our 
financial support drop; at first slowly, but now it is at a critically low level.  
This may be a result of “tough-times” here 
in our country, it could be a trial of our 
faith and commitment to His calling, or -- 
as God often weaves in the circumstances 
of our lives -- it could be both.

We still believe God is calling us to serve 
in Haiti.  We still believe God will provide 
for our family.  We are are not going to 
be discouraged or retreat.  We do need 
your support and prayers more than ever.  
Together, we appeal to you to go with us to 
God in prayer and ask Him to provide ministry 
partners to commit financially to our family as 
we continue to work.

Leaning into Him,

Brian & Kathy


